Mr. Ceme Murash, 2505 Porest, Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Gene:

Your coach, Mr. Lew Lane, has told me of your desire to attend the University of Kansas. I assure you that we would be very happy to have you, and there will be ample opportunity for you to earn a part of your expenses while in school.

At the present time we are in the midst of our winter term, which began November 1st. The next semester will start on March 6th, which is after the close of the baske thall season.

If you would like to come to Lawrence some time for information, or if there is any that I can send you, it will be a pleasure to serve you.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH